
 

 Submission    
No 127 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PRIVATISATION OF BUS SERVICES 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Brian  Toland 

Date Received: 23 March 2022 

 

 



Living in Phillip Bay we no longer have a direct bus service down Bunnerong Rd to 
Eastgardens Shopping centre . Sugest extending bus route 392 from Prince Henry to 
Laperouse. So we are not required to take 2 buses to Access major shopping centre 
Eastgardens were there is Banks and multiple grocery stores. 


